Vicci Laird

I am writing to express my support for Cooke Aquaculture's plans to farm sterile steelhead trout in
Washington state.

As a family company we believe that locally produced food, local jobs and local economic activity
in the communities where we grow and catch our fish is extremely important, especially during
this challenging global pandemic.

I fully support Cooke Aquaculture Pacific NPDES permit applications to raise steelhead trout in
Washington State.



